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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL POLICE DISTRICT AUDITOR

The Port Washington Police District is seeking to retain the services of a Police District Auditor
for the calendar years 2023-2025, to be effective January 1, 2024.

Proposals from accounting firms shall include:

= Company and staff profiles.
= References and lists of representative municipal projects.

The proposal must also include a list of personnel to be assigned to assist the district, and a
summary of their billing rates.

Written proposals must be submitted by 5:00 P.M. on Wednesday, October 18, 2023. Proposals
must be submitted to the following:

Board of Police District Commissioners
Port Washington Police District
500 Port Washington Boulevard

Port Washington, New York 11050
Attn: Chief Robert Del Muro

If you have any questions and require further information, please contact Christine Piacquadio at
(516) 883-0500, extension 360.



